
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 
 

 

 
We had a wonderful experience! Three children needed follow up care, two 

already have their glasses! We may have not known except for your screening! 
Thank you Pediatric Vision Screener Dina!  

    
* * * * * * 

 
Occupational Therapist Valerie is amazing with our son. She has given so many 
quality suggestions for us to do and have. Our son has progressed so much and 

much of that is due to Valerie’s guidance and therapy.  
    

* * * * * * 
 

Lisa is a wonderful Physical Therapist. Her vast knowledge of therapy 
intervention is applied efficiently and effectively to help our daughter progress 

with her mobility goals. Lisa is also very professional and has great 
communication regarding all appointment times and plans for Sierra. She is an 

amazing asset to our community and your team.  
 

* * * * * * 
 

Daniel enjoyed working with Hedley, Speech and Language Pathologist, and he 
looked forward to our sessions with her. Hedley made the sessions fun, engaging, 
interactive, and enjoyable. Daniel’s speech improved significantly during the nine 

months of speech therapy he received.  
 

* * * * * * 
 

I am thankful to have this resource. We will continue to have it every school year. 
We appreciate you Tonya, Pediatric Vision Screener. Thank you!  

* * * * * * 
 

We see so much improvement in our daughter’s abilities from when she first 
started seeing Physical Therapist Gabriella. The work they do together is so 

important and we appreciate Gabriella very much.  
 

* * * * * * 


